
 

Coming Soon: Continuous Listening Survey 

It’s that special time of year again, and no we’re not talking about 

Christmas.  It’s time to send in your feedback through our company 

feedback survey!  

 

From Dec. 13-22, our Continuous Listening survey will be open for you to 

share honest and candid feedback about your experience as a team 

member at Vail Resorts. Your anonymous feedback goes directly to your 

manager, your leadership teams, and our company leaders, so we can 

support your experience as a member of our team.  

 

Be on the lookout for an email invitation from “Vail Resorts Employee 

Surveys” and remember the more we hear from you the more we can 

change. 

 

Clothing Drive 

Hey, do you have a pair of ski/sb pants that 

just haven’t fit right since that turkey after 

Thanksgiving? Maybe you have extra winter 

clothes that just collect dust in that one part 

of the closet we don’t talk about. 

 

Whatever the case may be, bring those items to the mountain for our 

new clothing drive! Drop off will be in the Birds Nest from Dec. 15th—

23rd.  

We will be accepting items such as coats, gloves, beanies, boots, buffs, 

etc.  

 

Carpool Sign Up 

You asked and here it is! https://shorturl.at/lpxD7 

                

If you are interested in carpooling this season, 

simply add yourself to the list so that you and other 

staff can easily connect. 

 

Special thanks to our staff: Adam Kobren, for 

sharing this creative solution and, Anna Pree, for 

taking the initiative to create this document! 

 

Locker Room Cleanliness 

It was great having the locker room full this last weekend and, we 

definitely saw the impact. Please remember that we all share this space 

and all are responsible to maintain its cleanliness. As a reminder: 

 Please store all equipment/gear properly  

 Avoid leaving food and wrappers/containers out or 

uncovered 

 Clean your dishes after use 

 Dispose of all trash in the proper receptacles.  

 

Thanks for your help and understanding.  

 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

It has been snowing at the resort and, we saw some cats get on the hill 

today. While we still don’t have enough snow to open the main resort, 

we are excited to share that Nordic will open this weekend with a snow-

shoe package! 

 

 

Also, for those travelling to the resort this weekend for training, we will 

have transit available.  The schedule is attached to the main email body.  

If you have any questions on this, let us know. Looking forward to see-

ing you all! 
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